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Attention to:  Parliament QLD

This short message is to let you know that I disagree with the implementation of the new
 abortion law reforms in QLD, it could potentially drag down our social values and put at
 risk young Australians  mental and physical health. 

Kind Regards, 

Luis Silva, 
 

"And this is eternal life, that they may know You, the only true God, 

and Jesus Christ whom You have sent" John 17:3
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